
Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Projects FY 2022: 

Completion Ceremony of 

“The Project for the Improvement of the Specialized Children’s Home of Kharberd in Ararat Region” 

 

On November 1, 2023, the Completion Ceremony for “The Project for the Improvement of the 

Specialized Children’s Home of Kharberd in Ararat Region” (up to USD 99,739) which had been implemented 

within the framework of the Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Projects FY 2022, was held at the 

Specialized Children’s Home of Kharberd in Ararat Region. 

The Ceremony was attended by Mr. FUKUSHIMA Masanori, Ambassador of Japan to Armenia, Mr. 

Vladimir Khachatryan, Deputy Governor of Ararat Region, Mr. Samvel Muradyan, General Secretary of the 

Ministry of Labor and Social Affairs of the Republic of Armenia, Ms. Gayane Balasanyan, President of "FOR 

YOU" NGO, Mr. Harutyun Balasanyan, Director of the Specialized Children’s Home of Kharberd, along with 

staffs and beneficiaries of the project. 

The Project was implemented to provide the better living environment and further contribute to the 

improvement in the quality of life for orphans in the country by equipping beds and wall-furniture at the 

orphanage. As a result, approximately 240 children will benefit from the Project.  

  
Speech by Ambassador Fukushima Singing with orphans 

  
Provided bed A shelf provided through GGP in 2003 

 

 


